
Hello 2GF my name is Mrs Fitzpatrick 

and you are going to be in my class 

next year.  I am really looking forward 

to spending time with you all.  I know 

we will have lots of fun! 

I love  spending time outdoors and 

enjoy walking and riding my new bike.

I also enjoy reading and  have lots of 

books at home, I’ll be bringing some of 

them to school to share with you.

Another thing I like to do is baking 

cakes and then …eating them!

Sharing  my love of 

books and helping you 

all to become great 

readers and writers. 


